2/2/2005   Miek PATTYN CREA-LANGUES info [info@crealangues.com]

Dear Madam,

Thank you for your deposit of 384,32 EUR for the French course of Xander (15 carte-2). We received it on 19th January 2005.
Further practical information on the course, accomodation, journey etc.. will follow at the latest one month before the start of the course.
In the meantime, should you have further questions, feel free to get in touch,
best regards,
Miek PATTYN (Mrs)
CREA-LANGUES Booking Office
Boomforeeststraat, 38
B-8870 IZEGEM (Belgium)
Tél. : +32 51 31 97 42 -- Fax : +32 51 32 02 91
inscriptions@crealangues.com
www.crealangues.com

apprenez le français au soleil de Provence !

1/25/2005   Miek PATTYN CREA-LANGUES info [info@crealangues.com]

Hello,

With the practical information we send you about 6 weeks before the start of the course, there is a medical form. However, it should not be filled out by a doctor, but by the parents. It consists of general information on the health condition of the student. Unless there are very specific medical problems, we do not need a form filled out by a doctor.

Thank you for letting us know about your travel arrangements. With the practical information, you will receive a detailed road description to our centre 'le Pavillon d'Aurabelle'.

Bye for now and best regards,

Miek Pattyn
CREA-LANGUES Booking Office
Boomforeeststraat, 38
8870 IZEGEM
Tel. : 051/31 97 42 -- Fax : 051/32 02 91
inscriptions@crealangues.com
www.crealangues.com


Le 24 janv. 05, à 16:45, Kate Zebrose a écrit :

Miek,

Do you have any medical forms required for camp? Xander will see the Doctor March 19th for his annual exam. If there is a form it would be good to have it before his exam.

Also, we have decided to rent a car so we can drop-off and pick-up Xander from camp. He will not require a transfer.


1/11/2005   Miek PATTYN CREA-LANGUES info [info@crealangues.com]


Dear Mrs. Zebrose,

Here is our answer to your questions :

1. Xander can arrive any time between 11 am and 5 pm on 13th July in order to make use of our group transfer from AIX TGV.

2. If you drop him off at our centre 'Le Pavillon d'Aurabelle' on 14th July, he should be there between 9.30 am and 10 pm

3. You could pick him up at our centre on 24th July any time after 4 pm.

Hope this will help.
With best regards,
Miek PATTYN (Mrs)
CREA-LANGUES Booking Office
Boomforeeststraat, 38
B-8870 IZEGEM (Belgium)
Tél. : +32 51 31 97 42 -- Fax : +32 51 32 02 91
inscriptions@crealangues.com
www.crealangues.com

apprenez le français au soleil de Provence !
